Steven SeEe

From: Dottolo, Andrea L. <adottolo@ric.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 4:40 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: please pass bill H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

[, Andrea Dottolo, am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients'
accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very
important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Andrea Dottolo
336 Williams St., Providence, RI 02906

Andrea L. Dottolo, Ph.D.
(she, her; they, them)
Professor

Department of Psychology
Craig Lee 369

Rhode Island College

600 Mount Pleasant Ave.
Providence, Rl 02908
adottolo@ric.edu



